
DOWNTOWN IRONWOOD DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 
MINUTES 

May 18, 1993 

Those present: Clarence Forslund, Alan Newman, Bob Butler, Darryl Johnson, 
Virginia Burchell, JoAnn Bergquist, Jerry Kinnunen and Stephanie Murphy. 

Approval of minutes - Motion by Clarence, seconded by Bob. 

Budget - Approval of budget as presented - Motion by Bob, seconded by Darryl. 
with noted changes. 

D.I.D.A. Director - JoAnn reported that a Recruitment Committee has been formed -
Mark Campbell and Paul Forslund representing the Chamber, Ed Bailey and Jim 
Lorenson representing the City and JoAnn Bergquist and Virginia Burchell representing 
the D.I.D.A. A meeting has been set with Pat Coleman for Thursday, June 3 at 
7:00 P.M. at the Shelter Inn. The purpose of the meeting is to work out a job 
description for a new Director. 

Darryl suggested that we may want to look into expansion of the C2 district. This 
was mentioned as a possibility for discussion with Pat Coleman in the future. 

Signage - A bid was received from Alf Craft for redoing the signs that they had 
made for the D.I.D.A. JoAnn checked with Rolf Hendrickson about reducing the 
amount of the bid, per previous request of the D.I.D.A. He stated that he 
would be willing to let us buy the supplies and check into having the signs 
painted by someone else. Jerry made the motion to have the signs done by 
Rolf at the price quoted, Alan seconded. 

Bob mentioned that Pamida's lease is up in January and that we should check 
into seeing what can be done to retain them downtown. Alan will be contacting 
Roy Ahonen about the situation. 

Jerry moved that the meeting be adjourned, Darryl seconded. 

Minutes taken by Virginia Burchell 


